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Pederson, John

From: Matt Dahlhauser <mattd@dahlhausergroup.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 12, 2018 9:58 AM

To: Pederson, John

Subject: FW: OB-35 Buckner Crossroads LLC

John, 

Please see attached for the OB application posting.  

 

Regards, 
 

Matt Dahlhauser 

 
2270 Northwest Parkway SE, Suite 115 
Marietta, Georgia 30067 
404-436-2680 (Office) 404-436-2681 (Fax) 
www.dahlhausergroup.com 
 
Notice of confidentiality: This transmission contains information that may be confidential and that may also be proprietary; unless you are the 

intended recipient of this message (or authorized to receive it for the intended recipient), you may not copy, forward, or otherwise use it, or 

disclose its contents to anyone else. If you have received this transmission in error, please notify us immediately and delete it from your system. 

 

 
 
 

From: Bill Moore  

Sent: Thursday, July 12, 2018 9:57 AM 

To: Matt Dahlhauser <mattd@dahlhausergroup.com> 

Subject: Re: OB-35 Buckner Crossroads LLC 

 



2

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

On Jul 11, 2018, at 10:52 AM, Matt Dahlhauser <mattd@dahlhausergroup.com> wrote: 

Can you do this please?  Take a picture as well.  

  

Regards, 
  

Matt Dahlhauser 
<image001.jpg> 

2270 Northwest Parkway SE, Suite 115 

Marietta, Georgia 30067 

404-436-2680 (Office) 404-436-2681 (Fax) 
www.dahlhausergroup.com 

  
Notice of confidentiality: This transmission contains information that may be confidential and that may also be proprietary; 

unless you are the intended recipient of this message (or authorized to receive it for the intended recipient), you may not copy, 

forward, or otherwise use it, or disclose its contents to anyone else. If you have received this transmission in error, please notify 

us immediately and delete it from your system. 
  

  
  
  

From: Pederson, John <John.Pederson@cobbcounty.org>  

Sent: Wednesday, July 11, 2018 10:49 AM 
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To: Matt Dahlhauser <mattd@dahlhausergroup.com> 

Subject: OB-35 Buckner Crossroads LLC 

  

Good morning Matt, 

  

This email will confirm the County Staff will continue your Other Business item that was to be heard on 

July 17, 2018 until the August 21, 2018 Board of Commissioners hearing. 

  

The reason for the continuance is to further meet with the District Commissioner and the community 

regarding the request. 

  

Please mark through the July date on the Yellow Signs and write in the August 21, 2018 date with a 

heavy black magic marker. 

  

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

  

Thanks, John 

 


